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Dear Year 6 Parents,  
                  All of Year 6 pupils and staff are now self-isolating for the next 14 
days and you should have all received and read a letter available on our website 
under Parents Info. 
                  Ms Harries is also self-isolating. English, maths and other Year 6 work 
and tasks will be uploaded regularly on the class website under Home Learning – 
Year 6. Ms Harries will be organising daily Zoom calls for all pupils around 
9.30am to explain the tasks and work provided. She will also be giving guidance 
and feedback to help pupils in their learning. We will endeavor to ensure that the 
break from school is a stress free as possible.  
                Please make sure you also read the letter provided on Covid-19 to all 
Year 6 parents. We do ask for your understanding in these difficult times as we 
too have to deal with situations and circumstances that change daily and rapidly 
in school.  
                      
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sean Flood  
(Headteacher) 
 


